
       HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY 
        High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1  3SJ 

      Tel: 01752  225649  Fax:  01752 222031 

      Email:   high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Next term, Seahorse class will be starting a unit of work 
called ‘Who Pays the Price?’, during which children will 
study the water cycle, rivers and mountains, plastic 
pollution and create and perform in a junk band. 
 
BUT WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

 
Please could you start to bring in to school washed and 
clean recycling materials we can use to create models and 
our junk band. 
 
For example: 

 cardboard boxes (cereal packets, boxes from Xmas 

presents, etc) 

 cardboard tubes from the centre of wrapping paper 

 plastic bottles (milk, squash, cola, etc) 

 plastic wrapping and containers 

 yoghurt pots 

 egg boxes 

 
Your children could start to bring these in from next week, 
but please also keep things over the Christmas holiday and 
bring them in on the first day back in January. 
 

Thank you for your support, 
 
Mr Chadwick 
 
 


